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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 

“Thank you, Pike Road, for the active and enthusiastic support you illustrate for our hometown. Now, it’s Spring Cleanup time in the 
Town of Pike Road, and we ask for YOUR help! All month long, we’re participating in the annual Alabama People Against a Littered 
State annual Spring Cleanup, and it’s all about keeping our special hometown beautiful. We encourage you to gather a group of 
friends, coworkers, neighbors, etc., and choose a location to beautify. We’ll provide all the supplies you need to help pick up litter 
around the Town of Pike Road. The Spring Cleanup is one of our most important activities each year because it brings our 
community together to protect and preserve the natural beauty of our special hometown. Please join us in this effort to show our 
Pike Road pride! 

What makes the Town of Pike Road home to you? What are the local places you want to protect through the Spring Cleanup? We 
want to know! Share your favorite photos and activities with us on social media by using the hashtag #mypikeroad. We’ll be looking 
out for your pictures to share in our e-newsletter and on our digital billboard on Chantilly Parkway!  

For more upcoming events, connect with us online to stay in-the-know. Just search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and 
Twitter, and follow along as we continue to grow together.  

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.  

Thank you and God Bless.” 

 

http://bit.ly/2onywJO
http://bit.ly/2onywJO

